
 

 

 

 Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 17th December 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well here we are at the end of the autumn term and so close to embarking upon 2022. 
 
Today we are saying goodbye to Ms Roff, Mrs Julie and Mrs Ridley. We will miss them so much and we would 
like to thank them for their commitment to Slaley First School for a grand total of 52 years between them! I am 
sure that they will keep in touch with us and we wish them all the luck in the world as they embark upon their 
new chapters. 
 
We had a wonderful night last night – Our “Carols by Candelight” event was a success and we would like to 
extend our thanks to all of the families who attended; the children were a huge credit you all. Thank you to all of 
the parents who attended our online wreath making night, I know that it was lots of fun and that some beautiful 
wreaths were made. Thank you so much again to FoSS for organising and a grand total of £280 was raised for 
our school. Details of how some of the F0SS money has been spent this term will be sent out on the first day 
back of the new term.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Seymour this afternoon for the most wonderful Christmas lunch! The children all thoroughly 
enjoyed it. We played some Christmas music whilst we ate our lunch and we all looked splendidly festive in our 
Christmas outfits. 
 
When we come back to school we will be sharing the names of our ‘Eco Warriers’ and also look out for our school 
choir club which will be run by Mrs Dixon on a Friday after school. Mindfulness club will also continue for class 
one and two. We will also be welcoming our new teacher Miss Penny Parr into school after Christmas and our 
new teaching assistant Mrs Rahela Choudhury-Bancroft will also be joining us and supporting in Class One. 
Merry Christmas everyone! We hope you have the most wonderful time!   Mrs Hayward. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What is happening after Christmas? 
 
January 5th 2022 
Back to school! 
 
Monday 10th January  
Multiskills After School Club begins again 
 
Tuesday 11th January 
 Tennis After School Club begins again 
 

This  

 

Little Reminders … 
 
 
Early Years are running 
low on their stock of 
spare clothes. 
 
We would be grateful for  
donations of spare 
underwear for boys 
and/or girls also any 
socks/tights so that we 
can replenish our stocks. 

Today we had a wonderful morning. 
The children thoroughly enjoyed 

their ‘Santa Dash’ in our school yard 
and we had an assembly where 
celebrated their participation. 

 

Our Behaviour for Learning 
‘Superstars’ for this half term … 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enjoying hot chocolate and 
biscuits in our Staff Room. 

Well Done! We are super proud of 
you! 

 

Attendance Cup Winners  
Class 2 – Well Done! 

 


